
29th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Great news! We have signed up for the new learning journal system called Tapestry. 

You will be able to log on to Tapestry’s secure website to view videos, photographs 

and comments about what your child has been learning at school. 

To view your child’s learning journal, you will need to use a laptop, tablet or a mobile 

phone. 

Instruction: 

1. You will receive an email with a registration login. Please check your spam 

folder if you do not see the email.  

2. It will then ask you for your name and ask you to create a password and a 

four-digit pin. 

3. To access your child’s learning journey, follow instructions on how to upload 

your own videos and photographs.  

4. Your child’s learning journals are updated every term, as we like to gather 

significant observations. 

If any parents or carers need support with Tapestry, staff will be on hand to help you 

sign up and navigate yourself around the site. Please arrange an appointment time 

after school.  

As a parent you can upload your child’s learning from home. For example, if you 

visited somewhere exciting or made something together.  

We are really looking forward to seeing your uploads, please get in touch if you have 

any questions and we will be more than happy to help! 

 

Kind regards 

The Reception Team  


